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Do you have old ICM proceedings?    
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
As you know, the IMU Archive is located in the IMU Secretariat in Berlin. It is our goal to collect 
all IMU related material in the IMU Archive. 
While we have scanned copies of all proceedings of all the ICMs starting from 1893, we do not 
possess all hardcopies of all proceedings. 
Thus we would like to inquire our members if you have a physical copy of the proceedings of 
some of the early ICMs, and if you would be willing to donate them to us. We can cover the 
shipping expenses. 
The missing proceedings are: 

1893 Chicago  
1893 The Evanston Colloquium  
1897 Zurich  
1900 Paris  
1904 Heidelberg  
1912 Cambridge (UK)  
1920 Strasbourg  
1924 Toronto  
1928 Bologna  
1932 Zurich  
1936 Oslo  
1962 Stockholm [vols. 2-4 missing] 
1966 Moscow [vols. 2-4 missing] 

 
For further inquiries, please contact the IMU Archivist, Ms Birgit Seeliger 
<archivist@mathunion.org>. 
 
Scanned copies of all ICM proceedings can be found at https://www.mathunion.org/icm/proceedings. 
 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Regards 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union    
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